
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O., BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

            

                   Circular Regarding Holiday and Books Distribution Details 

     

Date: 08.05.2023 

 

      
Dear Parent,  
 
Greetings of the day!  
 
Kindly note that on account of the State Election on 10th May  2023, the school will remain closed. 
Book distribution allotted for Grade 2 on 10th May 2023, has been postponed to 19th May, 2023. 
 
May 13th 2023, will be a holiday for the students of Grades 9,10 and 12. However, the office will 
remain open.  
 
Warm Regards  
Principal  
Carmel Academy  
 


